Minutes of the South Richland Conservancy District’s Board of Director’s Meeting
August 18, 2022
ZOOM (On-line) Meeting

In attendance for the Board were: Joe Hunting, Chairman; Doug Garvison, Vice-Chairman; Jamie Schiff,
Treasurer/Financial Clerk

The minutes from the District’s Board Meeting in May 2022 were approved.

Rich Martin provided a report on the water line’s operation. Daily average water usage for May was
5601 gal.; for June, 7622 gal.; and for July, 9926 gal. The Consumer Confidence Report was issued, no
concerns were noted. Chlorine residual has been good. Results of lead and copper testing conducted
at several locations on the water line came back fine. The hydrants were flushed recently. The pump
station has been operating well. There have been several locate requests.

Paul Stork gave an update on the groundwater remediation project. Next month the annual
groundwater testing is to take place.

It was noted that the Board term of Jamie Schiff expires in February 2023.
The remaining Board meeting for 2022 is as follows: November 17, at 5:30, to be by Zoom. We will

continue to assess whether meetings should continue to be by Zoom, which so far has been effective.

The meeting was thereupon adjourned.
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